COMMUNICATION C123
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Catia Marchitto

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 11:40 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Re: G Group Major Mackenize Inc. Application 19T-14V001 Official Plan Amendment File OP.21.019
Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.21.040

Hello

This is to confirm my strong objection to the subject application at 3812 Major Mackenzie. The proposal demonstrates
an overwhelming disregard for compatibility with the existing community and/or does not adhere to the many policies
that exist to protect established residential neighborhoods, encourage responsible growth and respect the natural

environment.

Considering the glaring divergence from the existing policies and the lack of care shown to the existing community, |
trust this will strongly contribute to the refusal of this application and encourage a more thoughtful and well aligned
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